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Tom Berhow
Principal

Roosevelt Elementary School
921 Ninth St.
Ames, lowa 50010
515-232-7799

April 24, 1974

Dear Dr. England:

On such an occassion as this, it is always hard to know just what
a person should say.

My thoughts go back to times that were of hard work, pleasant trips,
and trying to become more of an adult finding meaning for my life,

In the last "Church Herald" there was a most interesting article on
the art of worship. More and more people are starting to want this kind

of experience as they go to church and your influence in this area has
been great,

You have contributed a tremendous amount to the field of art in
many different forms and mediums, I know that just because you are
leaving the active role of full time responsibility, it doesn't mean
that your interest will £ade in these areas.,

I wish you a very pleasant retirement and that you will now do the
things that you never had the time to do before.

At the beginning of this letter, I spoke of memories. The things that

I expereinced in the plays, choral reading and other activities under
your direction, certainly did help me become more of a person and I will
always try and keep them a part of me and my life.

God Bless and Best Wishes,
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Marvin L. Boelman
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